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FLAGt DENR 4B-12312029-0001

1 message

Jerome Anthony Nocom <jerome.nocom@discoveryworld.com> Mon, Oct 2, 2023 at 5:14 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Cc: Jun Parreno <jun.parreno@discoveryhospitality.com>, Rupert Sykat <rupert.sykat@jtkc.com.ph>, Mary Jean Codinera
<jean.codinera@discoveryworld.com>

Dear RED Mirasol,
Greetings. We would like to express our intention to renew our FLAGt. Pls see attached letter of intent and FLAGt
agreement. Thank you.

Jerome Nocom
EPRI Project Administrator
(028) 5195674

This e-mail message, including any attached file, is confidential and legally privileged. It is solely for the intended recipient, and if you received this e-mail by
mistake, you should notify the sender immediately and delete this message from your system. You are further prohibited from disseminating, distributing, or
copying this e-mail. This e-mail cannot be guaranteed to be secure and error-free as it could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late, incomplete,
or contain viruses or other malicious programs. Unless it relates to business discharged by officials of the Company, any views, opinions, or factual assertions
are those of the author and not necessarily of the Company. The Company prohibits unofficial use of its e-mail and consequently disclaims and accepts no
liability for any damage caused by any libelous and defamatory statements transmitted via this e-mail.
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